Dear Parents,

After the success of the martial arts club last year I am pleased to inform you that we are organising another after school club, which will take place on a Thursday night from 3.15pm until 4.30pm. This is open to all children in years 3 and 4.

This club will begin on Thursday 20th September 2012 and will last for 6 weeks (until the end of the half term). Your child will need to be picked up from the playground outside the lower hall at 4.30pm promptly. They will also need their PE kits on this day and an extra drink if you choose to provide one.

The club is being run by Mrs Collingbourne, an instructor at the North East Martial Arts Academy, and will cost £12 (£2 per week), this will need to be paid in total and before Thursday 20th September to secure your child a place. This was an extremely popular club last year and for this reason places will be given on a first come first served basis.

If your child is interested in attending this club please sign the below slip and return to MISS SCOTT (NOT your child's class teacher) along with payment of £12 (cheques made payable to Mrs Collingbourne). Children will receive a letter to confirm their place in the club by Wednesday 19th September (payments for children who did not receive a place will also be returned by this date and these children will be placed on a waiting list).

Thank you		
Miss K Scott		
l would like Thursday 20 th September.	to take p	part in the martial arts club starting on
I will pick my child up at 4My child will need to be taI have enclosed payment	aken to after so	
Name	_ Class	Date
Contact number		·
Signature		